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It is a great pleasure to inform you all that we are going to organize a two-day international 
webinar entitled "Covid 19: the biggest threat to human civilization and medical science" on 
18-19h July, 2020. Six distinguish speakers including scientists and doctors will deliver their 
lectures in this webinar. AIl teaching, non-teaching staff and students of the institution are 
cordially requested to attend the said Seminar. 
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A report of the webinar on COVID-19 

mbag HooghY 

Date 

A two-day international webinar entitlcd "Covid 19: the biggest threat to human civilization 

and medical science" was organized by our institution during pandemic period on 18-19» July 

2020. The main motto was to provide accurate, up-to-date information about COVID-19 

including its symptoms, transmission methods prevention measures, and available resources 

for testing and treatment procedure to the teachers, students, staffs and also to the society. Six 

distinguished National and International repute scientist namely 1. Dr. Kunal Sarkar, 

Cardiologist 2. Dr. Sibabrata Banerjee, Internal medicine 3. Dr. Sayanti Ghosh, Psychiatrist 

4. Saibal Dey, Professor of biochemistry and molecular biology 5. Dr. Rajendra Narayan 

Mitra, R & D team leader., Gene Therapy Company, Florida, USA 6. Dr. Tanmoy Samanta, 

Department of Physics and Astronomy, George Mason University, USA graced this webinar 

by disseminate their valuable knowledge regarding this topic. Programme started with 

welcoming address by our respccted Principal Sir Dr. Asim Kumar De. More than 250 

delegates were participated in this webinar. On the final day, there were paper presentations 

by the interested teachers and students. At the end vote of thanks was addressed by Dr. 

Krishanu Sarkar, assistant professor of the department of Chemistry. Indeed it was a very 

informative and useful webinar for all of us. 
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